
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Miskis, Constantinos (ACL/ORO/Region IV)' <Constantinos.Miskis@aoa.hhs.gov> 

Date: 8/6/2013 5:17:59 PM
Subject: RE: VDHCBS

Costas,

The other site has 22 veterans served. The VAMC is not planning to add any new clients due to funding uncertainty.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Miskis, Constantinos (ACL/ORO/Region IV) [mailto:Constantinos.Miskis@aoa.hhs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2013 1:30 PM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Re: VDHCBS

Thanks. I'll stay tuned for the numbers from your other site.
Costas

On Aug 5, 2013, at 5:19 PM, "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Costas,

Sorry for the delay in responding. Charleston is actually down to 15. They have not received any new 
veterans. We are trying to get numbers from our other site. I do not believe they have received any 
new veterans.

I will update you as soon as I receive the numbers.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Miskis, Constantinos (ACL/ORO/Region IV) [mailto:Constantinos.Miskis@aoa.hhs.gov]
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 1:33 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Re: VDHCBS

We had received assurances that you would be receiving additional referrals. Have you received 
additional referrals since our last VDHCBS call? What are the current numbers?

On Aug 2, 2013, at 11:46 AM, "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Costas,

Have you heard anything further from Dan or the Veterans Administration about the future 
of VDHCBS? I know Dan says they are moving forward, but we don't see that at the local 
level.

Thanks for your support and assistance with this.

Tony
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